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FW: Support home based contractors in Howard County
Sigaty, Mary Kay
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 3:47 PM
To: CouncilMail

Colleagues,

I am sharing a letter in support of CB 37-2015.

Thanks.....MK

Mary Kay Sigaty
Howard County Council

District 4

410-313-2001

From: Souder/ Melissa [MSouder@moffattnichol.com]
Sent: Wednesday/ August 05, 2015 10:29 AM
To: Sigaty, Mary Kay
Subject: Support home based contractors in Howard County

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this email as a show of my support ofJon and Sonya Miller of Howard County having a home based
contractors business.

Thank you, Melissa

Melissa Souder

Moffatt & Nichol
2700 Lighthouse Point East, Suite 501 | Baltimore, MD 21224 | P410.563.7300 | F 410.563.4330
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